
2010 LMA Forum: No Meetings were Held in 2010 
 
Updates were sent including: 

• LMA Forum 2010 Schedule 
• CHB IMP Amendment including the vertical expansion was approved by the 

BRA Board on Feb. 16, 2010 
• BRA voted to approve a Preliminary Adequacy Determination for the Mass 

Mental Health Center.  BWH IMP and Roxbury Tenants of Harvard PDA were 
approved BRA Board on Feb. 16, 2010. 

• MassArt proposed residence hall was reviewed by Mass historical Commission 
and determined there would be no adverse effect on the historic resources in the 
project vicinity.  Contact information. 

• CHB Binney Street Building ground-breaking on Nov. 30, 2010 
• DFCI dedication ceremony for new Yawkey Ctr for Cancer Care on Jan. 12, 2011 
• Simmons proposed renewal and extension of IMP – no new projects proposed 

 
 
 


